
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

Hello everyone  

I have continued to observe learning in different classes this week and have seen lots of 

excellent work in Years 3, 4 and 5. The majority of children are showing great enthusiasm 

and some lovely engagement with their learning. Senior staff will continue to observe and 

monitor teaching and learning over the rest of this term.  

Clubs got underway this week and I was pleased to see children enjoying football, sewing, 

ball games and more. We have been busy supporting parents to use the online booking 

system to sign up for clubs. If you do still need some help, please ask at the office. 

It has also been fantastic to see so many parent activities getting underway this week, 

including the new toddler group, maths and sewing earlier in the week and some 

impressive cycling and energetic netball this morning! You can keep up-to-date with all 

our parent activities by checking the website here: http://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-

community/adult-learning  . Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter as well !  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher 

 

 

Homework Clubs  start next week, Thursdays 

from 3:15. Key Stage 1 children need a parent 

with them. Crèche is available. 

Year 1:  Isra and Matteo 

Year 2:  Makhi and Khadijah D 

Year 3:  Aiyana and Abdullahi (3W) 

Year 4:  Kymani and Ayman 

Year 5:  Adam and Zakaria 

Year 6:  Sabriin and Fahad 

Are you following us on Twitter? @HannahMorePri 



 

Tuesday 6th November 

5.30 - 7.00pm 

Come along and enjoy our BONFIRE 

NIGHT party, with sparklers, hot 

chocolate & hot dogs! 

Parent and Toddler  

Group at  Hannah More! 

Mondays 9.00 - 11.00  

Open to everyone from 

the local community! 

If you still need a SIMS 
AGORA code to use our 
online payment system, 

please speak to the 
school office staff. 

Half Term week is 29 October - 2 November. 

The next INSET day is Monday 5 November. 

Spelling and times-table workshop for parents.  

Thursday 18 October 2.00-3.00 or 5.00-6.00.  

Find out how to support your child. Sign up in 

the office. For the evening workshop you can 

also view and book on Eventbrite using this url:  

goo.gl/VvosT3  
 



Open from 8.00 - 8.45am 

It’s FREE for all children and 
their parents! 

Everyday after school 

care from 3.15 - 6.00pm   

£8 per session 

Fun and interesting 

indoor and outdoor 

activities plus snacks 

provided. 

Fun is guaranteed! 

From Monday 5th November  

School Dinners will be £2.10  

Bike Breakfast 23rd October! Get your 

tyres pumped up or exchange your 

bike for a bigger one for just £10. 



Year 4  …  This week we continued our 

enquiry ‘What is the difference between noise 

and sound?’ To support this enquiry we 

welcomed Ruth, who showed us some of her 

fascinating instruments, and even let us have 

a go!    At home, please practise spellings in 

different ways.  

Year 2 

This week we wrote diary entries where we 

pretended to be Traction Man! We also 

explored different materials around the 

school and as mathematicians we practised 

our addition and subtraction. At home 

please practise addition and subtraction with 

objects round the house as well as helping 

your child count backwards from 50. 

Continue to read with your child at home 

every day.   

Year 1  … This week we made wizard hats and 
wands and practised using adjectives in our writing. 
We also did some experiments for our Enquiry. We 
tested different materials to make a bridge and learnt 
new words to describe the properties of these 
materials. At home please count forwards and 
backwards to 20, and think about the concept of one 
more and one less. 

Year 6  … This week, we looked in detail at some of the language features of a newspaper report such as 

relative clauses and direct and reported speech. Today the children started writing their own newspaper 

reports based on Beetle Boy. In Maths, we compared and ordered numbers and are now rounding too! We 

looked outside at some living organisms and classified them as Linneus would! At home, please ask 

children to classify living organisms when out and about with them!  

Year 5  ...This week we explored day and night during our 

enquiry lessons. In maths, we practised reading and 

writing numbers up to one million as well as comparing 

and ordering them. In English we wrote a summary of 

what has happened in Cosmic so far as well as writing 

formal letters in the role of a character. .Please help at 

home by helping your child to practise the weekly spellings 

on the homework sheet.  

Year 3 

This week we wrote our own short stories and learnt 

lots of new vocabulary. We consolidated our knowledge 

of numbers up to 1000 and looked at paintings from the 

past in our enquiry lessons.     Please support your child 

with their homework over the weekend and remind them 

to bring it to school on Monday.   

Reception  …  We have really settled into full-

time school  this week and have thoroughly 

enjoyed learning and playing inside and outside. 

We also talked about our families and about 

special occasions. Please talk to your child 

about what they have enjoyed. Make sure all 

your child’s belongings are named! 

Homework is sent home on Thursdays and must be 
returned on Mondays. Please support us by making sure 
it is done! Homework clubs start next week for people 
who would like to make a start on their work in school. 


